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 Danny jordan OBJ2015/5197/P 22/12/2015  19:26:12 To whom it may concern, I would like to object to the planning at 203 kings cross road for a change of 

use. There are too many premises with A3 use in this area and in the last 5 years there has been an 

explosion of food establishments. This will only have a negative impact for existing A3 business's and 

their survival. We spoke to several camden planning officers at the time,who reassured us that they 

would limit the amount of licenses granted and that they were also concerned with increasing numbers. 

We have spoken to local residents and they are also worried with the high levels of early morning 

deliveries , noise and pollution. The community would like to welcome a wider range of business's 

other than A3. What we don't want to see are too many business's competing for the same customers , 

slashing their mark up and eventually going bankrupt leaving behind empty properties
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